
August Student Trustee Board Report:                            

The month of August is one of significant 
transition for the CSLIT Executive team. The Executive 
members have been successfully transitioned into their 
new roles and are beginning to brainstorm events for the 
upcoming year. In addition to this, the CSLIT Executive Council has been consulted on the draft 
of the 2017 Voices That Challenge Report.  
 
Upcoming Events: 
 
Catholic Leadership Camp: 

TCDSB students will be participating in a province-wide camp which will provide 
valuable leadership training, insightful faith-based exercises, and create a network of Catholic 
student leaders from across Ontario. This camp will take place from August 27th until September 
1st at Camp Olympia in Huntsville. 
 
CSLIT Weekend: 
 The 2017 CSLIT Weekend will be taking place from September 2nd until September 4th at 
Camp Olympia in Huntsville. This will be a weekend where CSLIT student leaders will get 
together to participate in fun-filled camp activities and enriching leadership training. The CSLIT 
Executive Council will also hold their second Executive meeting to plan the September General 
Assembly. 


